GALLAUDET

UNIVERSITY

OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATION

Zoning Commission

Government of the District of Columbia
441 4* Street, NW

Suite 200S

Washington, DC 20001

RE: Support for Z.C. Case No. 15-27.
Dear Zoning Commissioners:

On behalf of Gallaudet University, | am writing to express our support for the proposed PUD 15-27.

Gallaudet University recently met with Kettler to review the plans for their proposed Market
Terminal development and associated Consolidated & 1%-Stage PUD at 300, 325 and 350 Morse
Street, NE (Z.C. Case No.15-27).

Gallaudet is particularly supportive of the public space design that will create a pedestrian-
friendly plaza connection at the west end of Morse Street and connects the University to NoMa
and Metrorail.

Additionally, Gallaudet appreciates the intent to include DeafSpace design elements in the
public spaces, such as public seating arrangements and material transitions in the proposed
plaza.

As such, we encourage the Zoning Commission to vote in support of PUD case number 15-27.

Sincerely,

P SRYN I

Fred S. Weiner
Assistant Vice President for Administration
Gallaudet University
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